
                                                                                      August 28, 2024 
 
 
 

 
THE CORPORATION OF THE 

TOWNSHIP OF MATACHEWAN 
 

          NOTICE 

 

It is with regret, that Mark Stickel has  

resigned as Mayor of Matachewan. 

 

Council has declared Michael Young as Mayor, 

and has declared Emily Stewart as Deputy Mayor. 

 

Council has declared a vacant seat on Council. 

 

The Township of Matachewan is seeking 

applications to fill a Vacancy on Council.  

Applications can be found on the website at 

www.matachewan.com or can be picked up at the 

town office. 

 

 

Clerk  

Cheryl Swanson 

http://www.matachewan.com/

